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One Lane to Close Temporarily on Southbound Orange Blossom Trail  
Two lanes will remain open to traffic between the Beachline Expressway and Landstreet Road during  

the closure beginning Sunday, July 9 

 

FORT LAUDERDALE — The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is temporarily closing one lane on southbound 

US 441/Orange Blossom Trail between the Beachline Expressway and Landstreet Road to construct bridge foundations 

related to the ongoing Beachline Expressway road widening project.  

 

 Southbound US 441/Orange Blossom Trail, single lane closure, around-the-clock, beginning at 10 p.m., 

Sunday, July 9, and continuing through 12 a.m., Sunday, August 13. Two travel lanes will remain open to 

traffic.  

 

This work is part of an ongoing $174 million project to widen SR 528/Beachline Expressway from four to eight lanes 

between I-4 and the Turnpike, and from six to eight lanes from the Turnpike to McCoy Road. The project consists of the 

addition of two, tolled, SunPass-only Express Lanes between I-4 and John Young Parkway, and one-tolled, SunPass-only 

Express Lane between John Young Parkway and McCoy Road. Please note that this schedule may change due to 

inclement weather or other unexpected conditions. 

 

For more information about this project, call 1-800-749-PIKE or go to www.Floridasturnpike.com. Drivers may dial 5-1-1 for 

real-time traffic information or visit www.FL511.com before traveling. They may also follow @fl511_Turnpike on Twitter.  
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